

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Happiness is when what you think, what you say, and what you do are in harmony."

Mahatma Gandhi

April 27, 2017

Dear St. Stan's Families:

In our busy schedules, our determination to be successful, and our desire to be included; we often over look what God intended us to be...happy. As we enjoy the beautiful season of spring, it truly is time to stop and smell the flowers and find happiness in ourselves, others and the little things of life we often overlook.

Now with that in mind, it is hard to slow down the end of year and all that is included in it. In the white envelope this week there is a form for carnival signups. There are no exceptions from working two nights of carnival. This event is the biggest fundraiser of the year for our school. If you haven't already signed up please be sure to return your form as soon as possible.

As the year comes to end, please be advised before and after care billing will be sent out for May on May 26th and payment is due May 31st. Beginning May 30,2017 and until the end of the year before and after care will be billed daily and payment must be returned the next day.

Some other dates to mark your calendar with are; May 5th is our Mother and Father of the Year celebration at 7pm (tickets are still available), May 6th our second graders will be receiving First Holy Communion, May 9, 2017 at 7pm is our instrumental music recital, May 10th is our informational session about our trip to Rome, May 15th is a 12 noon dismissal and May 19th is field day.

I hope you can join us for some of these events and find some happiness in being part of this school's family.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico, Principal